
Policy and Partnerships Unit 
Kensington Town Hall , Hornton Street, Kensington , LONDON, W8 ?NX 

Director of Strategy and Service Improvement 
Mr A.J . Redpath 

Cllr Judith Blakeman 
Room 253 
The Town Hall · 
Hornton Street 
London 
W87NX 

Dear Cllr Blakeman, 

TH E ROYAL BOROUGH O F 

KENS INGTON 
AND CHELSEA 

Date: 17 July 2013 

My reference: AG/petition 

Please ask for: Asha Gupta 

I wish to acknowledge your petition of 94 signatories in relation to Grenfell Tower power 
surge and the delay in commencing the Grenfell Tower regeneration project. The 
Petition has been referred to: 

Laura Johnson 
Director of Housing 
Kensington Town Hall 
Hornton Street 
London 
W87NX 

Tel: 

Email: Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk 

All responses to petitions will be sent within six weeks of the petition being 
acknowledged unless there is a good reason why this cannot or should not be done, in 
which case the Executive Director will send a letter to you explaining the reason for a 
delayed response (e.g. the need for further consultation etc.) 

Yours sincerely, 

Asha Gupta 
Principal Governance Administrator 

Direct Line: 
Fax: 
Email: 
Web: 

Asha .Gupta@rbkc.gov.uk 
www.rbkc.gov.uk 

RBK00002271_0001 
RBK00002271/1


